Maths

This week in maths we have been looking at addition and subtraction, focusing on column methods the children worked so hard this week!



This week in topic we have been learning all about baptisms in the community, learning who plays a role within the baptism.

English

This week we finished the story 'George's Marvellous Medicine' the children have all done so well with this!

Chestnut class

Reminders

Please can we have sun cream for the children, and remember to send your child's reading book into school daily. Our library day is Tuesday and this is when we will change the children's books. We also have forest school on Tuesday so please remember to send the children's wellies into school. Have a good weekend!

Head teacher awards

Well done to Erin & Vedanta for gaining the head teacher award.

Well done to Jasmine-Lilly for gaining the Safe award